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The Streets, Sidewalks, Sewer, Utilities & Recycling Committee was called to order 
at 6:30pm on Wednesday, June 12, 2019 at the Village Hall, 500 Madison Avenue. 
The meeting is being held in compliance with Wisconsin Open Meetings Law. 
Board members present:  Gary Kernodle, Sean Kevin and Roberta Montague. 
  
Discussion about the Sewer Project with the Town of Sullivan Sanitary District 
The Village of Sullivan Engineer explained the differences between being a 
customer of the Town of Sullivan Sanitary District or joining and making a 
commission together for the consolidation.  The Village Committee Members and 
the Sullivan Sanitary District had discussion back and forth about which one to 
consider.  There will be another meeting July 10th to discuss this further.   
No action was taken. 
 
Adjourn 
A Kernodle/Kevin motion carried on a voice vote to adjourn the Streets, 
Sidewalks, Sewer, Utilities & Recycling Committee meeting at 7:58pm. 
 
 

Heather Rupnow 
Clerk/Treasurer  
Posted:  06/13/2019 


